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WILTSHIRE VOICES 

[Project Brief 7]

PRODUCTION PHASE
Having identified the key issues and provided a comprehensive briefing for the Editor, production of the Wiltshire Voices pack can begin.  The Editor will be an experienced communicator with a media background.  It is likely the Editor will have strong views on how to best present the material for maximum impact.  However, the project group will retain overall responsibility for the final material, so it must be an active participant in the production phase to ensure that the final materials reflect the priorities identified.  The DVD and the article must be closely integrated and both will draw directly from the words of the target group participants.  
Retaining editorial control:
Once the Editor has returned a draft of the Wiltshire Voices article and the narration for the DVD.  This should be reviewed by the group and the Editor together.  It is particularly important that the representative of the target group feels comfortable that the drafts properly reflect the views of the people who have participated in the project.  Once approved, the materials will be provided to the graphic designer and the video producers.
DVD production:
The DVD narrative and the discussion prompts will be forwarded to the Video Team who will work under the direction of the Editor, CAM, Project Mentor and the representative of the target group to film the documentary.  This will include one day of filming with a person drawn from the target group using the discussion prompts.  This is the critical component of the film and will be integrated with the documentary style narrative and general local video footage.  The DVD will be 20 minutes long, broken into four segments:

· about me - establishing an emotional connection with a ‘real’ person

· the good things in my life 

· the challenges I face

· things I would like to change – a challenge presented for the audience
Post production sign-off
The first cut of the DVD will be reviewed by the Steering Group, Target Group and the Reference Group and subsequent changes incorporated into the final edit.  Because of the work carried out in advance, the clear briefing provided and the close supervision of the process this should be relatively straightforward.
Article approval and images

The draft article will be submitted for approval by the project team.  Final changes can be made at this stage.  The group will be asked to choose photographs for the article, the front cover, branding and the web pages. 



